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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Today May 15th, 2024, Entergy will be replacing a transmission located on 

Ruth Street due to the weather events that occurred on Monday, May 13th, 

2024. In order to safely perform this replacement a power outage will occur 

within the next hour and will remain out for approximately 5 hours. This 

outage will affect 954 customers, ranging from the interstate North to 

Darbonne Street. 

 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  

 
 

 

  
 


